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DECEMBER NEWSLETTER
WEB (When Everybody Belongs) UPDATE

Our WEB Crew organized and ran two great evenings for our grade 6’s.  On Thursday, November 19th, all our grade 6 girls attended a pyjama party.  The evening’s activities included karoke, nail painting, volleyball, manhunt, crafts and snacks.  On Thursday, November 26th, our grade 6 boys attended Boys Night, with soccer, basketball, manhunt, pool and ping pong, a paper airplane competition and snacks.  Everyone had fun!  Thanks to our WEB Crew for the super job.  Up this week…several of the WEB Crew members will be presenting to the grade 6’s on the importance of a positive attitude!

CHRISTMAS DINNER

Dr. Losier Middle School Cafeteria will be serving Christmas Dinner on Wednesday, 

December 9 for students and staff.  Dinner will include a hot turkey dinner with all the trimmings, dessert and milk for $6.00.  

DR. LOSIER WEBSITE

Dr. Losier Middle School has a new website, and we urge all the parents to visit http://drlosier.nbed.nb.ca.  This new site will be used to post school news, pictures, and upcoming events.  Several teachers have developed pages where they can post their own classroom events, due dates for assignments, and other information.  To help us make the site represent the great things that happen at DLMS, we are asking all the parents to sign the permission forms enclosed with your child’s report card.  We have wonderful photos of the dances, games, rallies, and special events which we can place on the site.  Usually no name will accompany the photos or only a child’s first name.  It would also let us post art and other work that students have finished.  We are really excited about making our new website the perfect place for parents to keep up with all that is happening at
Dr. Losier.
DRAMA NEWS

The Dr. Losier Middle School Drama Club invites one and all to “A Touch of Christmas”.  This will be an evening of Christmas comedies and music.  The performance will be next Tuesday, December 8, beginning at 6:30 P. M.  Admission is $5 for those aged 12 and up.  Under 12 are free. 
LIBRARY NEWS

The Book Fair was a success with 25% of the revenue returning to the school in new books for the Library and classrooms.  Thank you to all who made purchases during the five-day event.  Congratulations to Kayla Godin of Grade 6, Devin Wishart of Grade 7 and Brandon Giesbrecht of Grade 8 for winning the Grade Level draws made at the Book Fair.  The cold weather of winter will soon be upon us.  Come to the Library and check out some of the new titles.  Warm up with a good book.  Happy Reading!
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BLUE KNIGHTS

Congratulations to Monica Tremblay, our first Blue Knight.  Great job, Monica!
HOME AND SCHOOL FUNDRAISER

Home & School Gas fundraiser has been extended until Monday, December 14th.  Two dollars will get you a chance to win $1000, $150 or $100 in gas.  All parents are asked to support our Home & School Association.
PERCEPTION SURVEYS
A final reminder that perception surveys are to be returned to school by Friday,
December 4th.  We thank you for your input.
D A T E   T O   R E M E M B E R

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 4

REPORT CARDS GO HOME.

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 8

“A TOUCH OF CHRISTMAS”





DLMS THEATRE 
TIME:  6:30 P. M.





COST:  Aged 12 & Up - $5; Under 12 – Free

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10
CHRISTMAS DANCE






TIME:  6:15 P. M. to 8:15 P. M.

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 18

LAST DAY OF CLASS BEFORE







CHRISTMAS VACATION

MONDAY & TUESDAY

CURRICULUM IMPLEMENTATION DAYS
JANUARY 4 & 5


NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 6
STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL

MARCH 1 – MARCH 5

MARCH BREAK

THE STAFF AND STUDENTS 

OF DR. LOSIER  MIDDLE SCHOOL

WISH YOU A HAPPY, SAFE HOLIDAY!

